
For FMAC meeting July 27th 

 

Old Business 

1) ACE Project Funding-Jerry was to check w Megan Glander for an 

update as to the status of funding the project. 

In addition Jerry was going to call Rep. Jamal Bowman for an 

update as to what he is hearing. 

2) Re 1606 Ellis Place 

What is the code regarding breakaway walls in new construction in 

a flood zone and what is the distance required from the end of a 

flood way when building in a flood zone? 

 

3) What is the status of the need to build over the BFE when building 

the memorial to Keith Yizar? 

4) What is the dollar damage total from 2007,2011and 2012? 

5) What was the result of the presentation of our suggested 

legislation to the BOT in the work session? 

 

6) Jerry, any progress in your discussion with Debbie Reisner about 

the footbridge over Guion Creek? 

7) Kelly have you been able to make any progress on the design of 

the “Go-Bags” 

 



 

 

New Business 

 

1) Request from Gina Von Eiff about installing rain gauges in our 

rivers. Do we know why the old ones were removed before the 

ACE initial study was done? 

Did the USGS offer a low rate to re install and could they be re 

installed?  Is there an early warning system that could help us 

available through the USGS? 


